Fred White - Life Member Northern Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association 1952

The Northern Tasmanian Men's Hockey Association elected Mr F.J.C. White (Fred) as its first life member at its annual meeting in Launceston on 27 March 1952.

Mr White had been involved with the association since its formation in 1937. As well as being inaugural president of the northern hockey association, Mr White was president of the Tasmanian Hockey Association and connected with the Tasmanian Hockey Umpires' Association.

Examiner (Launceston, Tas.: 1900 - 1954), Friday 28 March 1952, page 16

Elected First Life Member Of Hockey Assn.

THE NORTHERN Tasmanian Hockey Association elected its first life member at its annual meeting in Launceston last night.

HE was Mr. F. J. C. White who has been connected with the association since it was formed in 1937.

As well as being president of the northern hockey association Mr. White has been president of the Tasmanian

Hockey Association and he has been connected with the Tasmanian Hockey Umpires' Association.

In his report the secretary (Mr. D. S. Gill) said the association had handled a record amount of money during the year. More than £ 400 had gone through the books.

There was a credit of £94
Officers elected were:
President, Mr. F. J. Q.
White; vice-presidents, Measra
R. H. Stewart, J. L. Madden;
secretary, Mr. D. S. Gill; treasurer, Mr. T. Lynch; auditor, Mr.
R. J. Peacock; independent members, Messrs, B. C. Cleaver, R. J.
Peacock, R. H. Stewart, H. Keetaley.